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Note from the Chair 
This term we have had 3 really good 
events and the amount raised is 
£1,015.75. This is a fantastic amount 
and edges us closer to our final total 
which currently sits at £5,228.75! 
 
We have also had fun working with 
Crawley Ridge Infants PTA on 2 
events this term.   When we do this, 
all profits are shared 50/50.   
 
At the Fun Run trophies were 
awarded to the first girl and boy home 
in each race.  BIG congratulations to 
Isabelle James and Adrian Rodriguez 
for winning the 1.5km race and to 
Charlotte Devlin and Rafferty Herd for 
winning the 3km.   
 
Remember to join the facebook page 
Crawley Ridge Junior School PTA 
to keep up to date with all reminders.   
 
Have a fabulous half term everyone. 

Special thanks to …… 

Ailsa West for the use of her garage 
for Phil the Bag.  A huge thanks to 
Sam Macleod for running the Movie 
Night and to all the helpers involved.  
Another BIG thanks to Sharon 

Davies for organising the participants 
list for both the Juniors and the 
Infants Fun Run, thanks to Esther 
Bowler for sorting the banner, 
medals and numbers, thanks to Mrs 
White for setting out the course and 
to the Infant School PTA for the 
brilliant BBQ they laid on. 
 

Next PTA meeting 
 

Monday 4th July 8pm, 
Graitney 2 

 
 

Profits this Half Term 

 
Phil the bag - £69.83 

Phil the Bag gave everyone a good 
excuse for a clear out and we managed 

to raise a decent amount for all our 
unwanted clothes. 

 
 

 

Movie night - £477.00 
Movie Night was a very big success 
with nearly half the school attending. 

 

Fun Run - £468.92 

The Fun Run was a fantastic event.  
The weather was on our side and a 

great turnout from both schools.  The 
addition of the barbeque after the 
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running meant that everyone stayed on 
after and relaxed in our lovely school 

grounds. 
 

Exciting News!!! 

We are very excited to let you know - 
at the last PTA Meeting it was agreed 
on how we will spend the current 
funds being raised.  We have agreed 
on a 4.5m Double-Sided Zig-Zag 
Traverse Climbing Wall – similar to 
the one in the picture. This is going to 
go on the astro-turf area and it should 
be up in time for the Summer Fair!!   
This is a very safe climbing wall, the 
children can go no higher than the 
height of a picnic bench seat.  The 
astro-turf will also be a soft landing in 
case of any slips or falls. 
 

 

 
 

Dates for your Diaries 

 

Zumba – Wed 15 June – 8pm 

 

Mufti Day for School Fair – Fri 24 
June 

 

Summer Fair – 

Sat 25 June – 1 – 4pm 

 

Movie Night – Fri 1 July – 6pm 

 

Disco for Year 3, 4 and 5 and 
Leavers party for Year 6 – Thurs 

21 July 
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